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Dear Mr. Murrill:

ihank you for expressing your thoughts concerning accident source terms
our letter of September 26, 1983. This subject continues to be of
interest to the Commission, and to me personally.

accident source term issue is the subject of intense
cident Source Term Program Office, an office created
rpose of focusing NRC's efforts in this area, and to
issue to a timely resolution. At this time, the Progran
concentrating on the development of an adequate analytical
1y and experimental data base as a basis for deriving estimates

je releases following various postulated severe reactor

the importance of source term estimates to various regulatory
5 We s their high public visibility, it is essential that
praduct o : rent reassessment have a sound c¢cientific basi; to
re acceptance | e scientific coomunity and the general public.
important eleme the Program Office's schedule, therefore, is the
orough peer revie y individual experts as well as the broader

represented by the American Physical Society. A
process will be the opportunity for you, other menbers
large to review and comment on the
to final publication.

striving to complete our technical evaluations by the
you mentioned, the completion of the peer review process
extend to the end of 15684. 1 can assure you that the
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source term will continue to be agiven a2 high

Minoque, Director
Nuclear Regulatory Research
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